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License No. SUA-1325

Notice of Violation

Based on the results of the NRC inspection conducted on April 18, 1"979,
certain activities appear to be in nonccmpliance with NRC regulations as
indicated below:

Contrary to 10 CFR 20.407, a personnel monitoring report for calendar
year 1978 was not submitted to the NRC during the first quarter of
calendar year 1979.

This is a deficiency.
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